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Municipalité d’Ormstown 
5 rue Gale 
Ormstown, Qc J0S 1K0 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE PUBLIC  

REVISION OF THE URBAN PLAN 

AND URBAN PLANNING BY-LAWS 
 

 
 
 
The Council and the General Management would like to thank the citizens who 
attended the public consultation meeting on Monday, October 23, 2023. 
 
The Municipality of Ormstown is now entering an additional consultation process. 
As of today, you can send your comments in writing to the Municipality, until 
November 30, 2023, before 4:00 p.m. at the following e-mail address: 
refonte@ormstown.ca. 
 
It is also possible to make an appointment for a consultation with the Urban 
Planning Department staff.  Available dates are November 7 and 8 between 9:00 
a.m. and 3:00 p.m. and November 9th from 3:00 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 
To do so, please send an e-mail to refonte@ormstown.ca, call 450-829-2625 (ext. 204 
or 206) or drop by Town Hall, 5, rue Gale, Ormstown, specifying the items you wish 
to discuss so that staff can prepare for your meeting; indicate your availability and 
leave a telephone number or e-mail address where you can be reached. 
 
These are two unique opportunities to get answers to your private questions or to 
pass on your comments. 
 
 
Alain Fournier 
Director General 
Octobre 24 2023 
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